
     Have a good weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 
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Easter Egg Hamper Raffle 

Raffle tickets went on sale yesterday via 

ParentMail for a chance to win one of three 

Easter Egg Hampers. Tickets are £1. From Monday, 

children can bring in their own money and buy a raffle 

ticket at break times. Each ticket costs £1. The prize draw 

will take place in assembly on Friday morning.  

Useful Diary Dates 

31st March: Last day of term 

3rd April - 14h April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: Back to School 

19th April: Messy Church after school 

4th May: Class Photographs 

8th May: Kings Coronation Bank Holiday - school closed 

9th - 12th May: Year 6 SAT’s - all Year 6 children must attend 

school and no absence will be authorised. 

15th May: Outdoor Learning day 

17th May: Messy Church after school 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week - focus on STEM 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4,5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Calling all Year 6 Parents 

Following the successful Year 6 residential to Osmington 

Bay, Mrs Olliver and Cedar class would like to invite Year 6 

parents to join us for a special residential assembly on 

Thursday 30th March at 9.30am. See you there!  

Trips Galore 

As part of our curriculum, we plan in trips to enhance the 

learning experiences for the children, from the terms topic. 

The trips are carefully planned by staff to ensure that the 

children get the maximum benefit from the visit.   

Last week, Chestnut class went to the Sea City Titanic 

Museum. They had a wonderful day including a tour of the 

museum, a workshop where they got to do lots of different 

activities like dressing up and they heard real life stories 

from the Titanic tragic event. Both Mrs Calton and Mrs 

Knights were impressed with the behaviour of the children.   

This week, Beech class visited Amberley Museum. They 

were able to see lots of old vehicles including riding on a 

100 year old bus, a diesel train that had no doors or 

windows on it and enjoyed a workshop to make a wheel. 

They learned so much and Mrs Hazelden said it was such a 

great learning experience. Well done Beech class 

especially the children who showed such good behaviour.  

The Big Sing 

Ash class joined many other local schools to take part in 

the music festival, ‘The Big Sing’ on Thursday at The Regis 

School. They sang ABBA songs brilliantly and had a great 

time. Mrs Lewis said they were outstanding. Well done! 


